
From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper)
To: Brown, David
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: 2012 semi-annual report SERP summary
Date: Thursday, June 29, 2017 11:31:46 AM
Attachments: July 2011 Section 5 Changes.pdf

 
Dave
 
My fault didn’t read the email carefully to see it was referencing February 28, 2012 document.  Here
are the scanned pages that changed as a result of the July 2011 SERP. 
 
 
Scott

From: Brown, David [mailto:David.Brown@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 8:57 AM
To: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) <Scott.Schierman@uranium1.com>
Subject: RE: RE: 2012 semi-annual report SERP summary
 
Scott,
I’m sorry for the confusion.  I asked about the July 2011 changes summarized in the Feb.
2012 report.
 
Dave
 
From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) [mailto:Scott.Schierman@uranium1.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 10:38 AM
To: Brown, David <David.Brown@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: 2012 semi-annual report SERP summary
 
Dave
 
I believe the 2016 SERP items did not result in any changes to the License Renewal Application and
no pages were updated, but I will check to make sure that is an accurate statement.  Dave please
note that in Section 7.0 of the text for the report it states that No updates to the approved license
renewal application were needed as a result of the December 2016 SERP.
 
If you have any further questions regarding this matter please call if you would like to discuss
further.
 
Regards,
Scott Schierman |HSE Manager 
Uranium One Americas, Inc. (U1 Americas) 
907 N Poplar | Suite 260 | Casper, WY 82601| USA 
Office: 307. 234.8235 ext 330  | Cell: 307.840.1157 
scott.schierman@uranium1.com 
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From: Brown, David [mailto:David.Brown@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 8:25 AM
To: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) <Scott.Schierman@uranium1.com>
Cc: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>; Mandeville, Douglas <Douglas.Mandeville@nrc.gov>
Subject: RE: 2012 semi-annual report SERP summary
 
Scott:
 
We have your February 28, 2012, semi-annual report (NRC Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML12115A193).  This report has a description of SERP
changes in Chapter 5 of the license renewal application (LRA), but didn’t include the actual changed
pages.  Please provide the changed pages.
 
Please call if you want to discuss.
 
Thanks,
 
David D. Brown, CHP
Sr. Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
301-415-7677
David.Brown@nrc.gov
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